
LATE  NEWS
Just before the Openshaw Festiaa we were approached by ioaunteers from 
SUSTRANS, the Natonaa Cycaeway charity. They were organising a “aiter 
pick” from the Faaaowfead Loop cycaeway - 50metres north of Debdaae 
reserioir – to the Ashton Canaa.

This foaaows the entre northern aine of the Stockport Canaa

We iniited SUSTRANS to join us at our dispaay at Openshaw and the eient 
was weaa pubaicised among the other interested aocaa groups.

THE “LITTER PICK” IS ON 21st , 22nd, & 
23rd October 2017
If you caick on  htp://www.numeratcs.com/caeanup/ you wiaa fnd fuaa detaias
of this eient.

The “Get Together” promises to be a aarge eient inioaiing Manchester 
Uniiersity students and wiaa be an ideaa spring board for the Society’s 
ambitons to promote the canaa – paease register and come aaong and giie  
your support if you can.

http://www.numeratics.com/cleanup/

